



David J. Mongillo dmongillo@tuckerlaw.com

412.594.5598

VIA FIRST CLASS MAIL AND E-MAIL TO dimcdaniel@pa.gov

April 11, 2019

Diane McDaniel
Environmental Cleanup and Brownfields Manager
Pennsylvania Department of Environmental Protection
Southwest Regional Office
400 Waterfront Drive
Pittsburgh, PA 15222

RECEIVED

APR 1 2 2010

DEP, SOUTHWEST REGION ENVIRONMENTAL CLEANUP

RE:

Cecil Township Industrial Sites Reuse Grant Environmental Assessment of Muse-Bishop Road Site

Dear Ms. McDaniel,

Cecil Township recently submitted a letter of intent to the Pennsylvania Department of Community and Economic Development (DCED) to apply for an Industrial Sites Reuse Program (ISRP) grant to conduct environment assessment activities at 288 Muse-Bishop Road (Property). DCED has reviewed the letter of intent and has invited Cecil Township to apply for grant funding. The letter of intent is attached as Exhibit 1.

DCED requires Cecil Township to include with its grant application 1) a letter from your office approving the proposed scope of work to be performed and 2) a copy of the scope of work approved by your office.

Attached as Exhibit 2 is the scope of work to be performed by the Township's environmental consultant, American Geosciences, Inc. (AGI). Attached as Exhibit 3 is Cecil Township's draft application for ISRP grant funds. We would appreciate your review and approval of these documents. Please feel free to contact myself, or either David Perry or Bruce Shaw of AGI, with any questions regarding the scope of work. AGI can be reached at 724-733-7000.

Very truly yours,

TUCKER ARENSBERG, P.C.

David J. Mongillo, Esq.

DJM/mg Enclosures

c: Donald Genuso, Township Manager (via e-mail)
Daniel Deiseroth, Township Engineer (via e-mail)

David Perry, President, American Geosciences, Inc. (via e-mail)

Bruce Shaw, American Geosciences, Inc. (via e-mail)

Bradley S. Tupi, Esq. (via e-mail)